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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATIN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

PLANT HATCH ~ UNITS 1 AND 2
NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES OPR-57, NPF-5S

Gentlemen:

Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Generic Letter B83-28, Items
3.1.0, 3.1.2, 3.2.), and 3.2.2, require performance cof test and
maintenance procedure reviews to ensure post operability testing and
vendor and ong1nter1n? recommendations are properly implemented. These
reviews are required for reactor trip system procedures (Items 3.1.1 and
3.1.2) and procedures for all other safety-related components (Items
3.2.1 and 3.2.2). As detailed in our letters of August 21, 1986 and
July 1, 1987, Georgia Power Company (GPC) 1s addressing these items
through performance of a comprehensive procedure upgrade program. NRC's
letter of July 29, 1987 discussed the status of GPC's compliance with the
above-mentioned 1items of Generic Letter 83-28 and indicated the
acceptability of GPC's approach and schedule, which called for completion
of reviews for Technical Specifications surveillance procedures
(encompassing the required reviews) by the end of 1987.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC that completion of
all Technical Specificatious surveillance procedures required for closure
of Items 3.1.1, 3.1.2, 3.2.1, and 3.2.2 of Generic Letter 83-28 will not
occur until August 1988, when the procedures will be be released for
validation. The schedule was extended primarily for the following
reasons:

1. A large number of procedures (483) contain Technical
Specifications surveillance requirements.

2. GPC is making a concerted effort to ensure that the Technical
Specifications requirements are properly interpreted in order to
ensure accurate incorporation of these requirements in the
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